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Recently Deceased

Ann Hayes 

Hernando Mayuga 

Patricia O' Byrne

Julia Horgan 

Eugene O'Mara 

Henry Hicks 

Anniversaries 

William Walsh 

Joe & Ann & Baby Ann Roberts

Dolly & Jimmy Armstrong

James Lee

Juozas Kuisys 

Deceased members of Flannery
Family 

Maura Sheridan

Kathleen Cragh 

Donal & Barbara Smith 

Sr. Patricia Harrington 

Fr. Tim Harrington 

Birthday Rememberance 

Brendan Finn 

Months Mind 

Ann Spaulding 

Booking of Anniverary Masses 

If you wish to book a Anniversary Mass please give
a minimum of one weeks notice you can

phone 01 4600127 or email
judesparishoffice1@gmail.com 

 TRÓCAIRE SPECIAL APPEAL FOR EAST AFRICA
– NOVEMBER 6TH & 7TH NOVEMBER 

Sincere thanks for your response to special appeal 
amount donated here was 3160.00

If there are any Trocaire Boxes still in houses please 
drop them into parish office and we will send 
the proceeeds on to Trocaire or  you can donate

at www.trocaire.org

PLEASE NOTE CHURCH WILL CLOSE AT 
4PM  FOR THE WINTER MONTHS 

The Local Conference of the St Vincent De Paul Society
wish to acknowledge with thanks your continued support to
them Amount Donated during October  was 735.00 You can
still leave your donations in safe at back of church. we ask if

you can to use the Blue envelopes on tables in Church for
your donations and place envelopes in Safe at back of

Church

NOVEMBER ALTAR LISTS OF THE DEAD ARE
NOW AVAILABLE ON THE TABLES IN PORCH

OR AT TOP DOORS PLEASE TAKE ONE
HOME AND FILL OUR THE NAMES OF THOSE
YOU WOULD LIKE TO BE REMEMBERED AT

OUR 1ST FRIDAY MASS EACH MONTH
DURING THE YEAR PLEASE DROP

ENVELOPES BACK TO SAFE IN CHURCH OR
HAND INTO PARISH OFFICE 

Bethany Bereavement Support

We can offer the support of a trained 
listener in a safe, free, supportive place to 
journey with you through your grief.
To speak with a volunteer please contact: 
tel 087 990 5299
Email: bethanybereavement1982@gmail.c
om.

Toddlers World Classes running  here in
Parish Centre  every Monday, Thursday &

Friday mornings  all classes from 9.45 to
11am each day suitable for children from 6

months to 4 years come along and have some
fun and meet other parents you must  pre

register  for classes as  numbers are limited
contact Amanda   086 1700806 

CHRISTMAS FAIR UPDATE
Unfortunalty due to the high

number of covid cases each day
we have had to take the

decision to defer  our Christmas
Fair until the Spring in order to

comply with Government
Guidelines and to try and keep
everyone safe we apologise to

those who had booked stalls but
we will hopefully see you all in

the spring all donations for
bottle stall and wheel of fortune
will be kept safe and used at a

later date

Groups using Parish Centre  over next few
months are  reminded that only fully vaccinated

people   be allowed to attend classes or
meetings you will be asked to show your covid

passes on the way in 

On Sunday 28th November the Papel
Nuncio Archbishop Jude
Thaddeus Okolo will be

celebrating our 10am Mass 

Our Church is fully open now to all
who wish to attend Mass we remind
you we are asked to keep doors and

windows open to ensure good
ventilation so please wear your

warmer coats hats and scarves if
required. Please do not come if you
have any coughs or colds. We have
invested in air purifiers which we

hope will allow us to close the
bottom windows during the winter

months 

VOCATIONS TO PRIESTHOOD -
INVITATION TO MEN INTERESTED

IN FINDING OUT MORE 

Fr. Séamus McEntee (Vocations Director) will
be celebrating a Mass of Thanksgiving for the

Gift of Priesthood for St. Josephs Young
Priest's Society on the Feast of Christ the King,

in the Church of St. Andrew, Westland Row,
on      Sunday 21st November at 3.30pm.

He would like to extend a specail  invite to any
men who might be interested in finding out
more about a Vocation to Priesthood for the

Archdiocese of Dublin. Members of the
Vocations Team will be available to chat with
them afterwards. All are welcome to attend 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL
CHRISTMAS APPEAL

The Society of St. Vincent de Paul continues to
support those seeking assistance to the best of
our availability. For the many families that are
helped they are faced daily impossible choices,

but at this time of year for many these
impossible choices get harder, put oil in the tank

or get the present on their child’s list.
This year, more than ever, your help is needed
to make sure that children and families have
what they need to share in the magic of the

season.  On Sunday 11th December, St Vincent
de Paul will be holding a church collection in the

hope to raise funds for people who are
struggling this Christmas.      

Toy Sunday would normally have taken place on
11th December as well but as volunteers are still
not going into people homes we ask that once

again this year you would donate vouchers  that
can be given to parents to purchase toys etc for
younger members of their families these can be
left into parish office over the coming weeks and

we will pass them on to the Vincent De Paul
Volunteers who look after families at this time .

Taize Mass for November will take place on
Sunday 28th November at 7.30pm Celebrant will

be Bishop Eamonn Walsh all are welcome to
attend 

    THE PARISH OFFICE IS OPEN MONDAY TO FRIDAY 9AM TO 1pm  FOR MASS BOOKINGS AND MASS CARDS OR YOU CAN 
EMAILjudesparishoffice1@gmail.com to book Masses etc or ph Catherine 087 6174498 CRA Number 2001616  
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